
From Dr. Craig Powell 
Chair, Department of Neurobiology 
 
Please join me in congratulating Neurobiology Faculty Dr. Lucas Pozzo-Miller on his new role as Co-
director of UAB’s Comprehensive Neuroscience Center working with our new CNC Director Dr. Adrienne 
Lahti. They will have a tough act to follow after the ground-breaking leadership of Dr. Lori McMahon and 
Dr. Peter King since 2012. 
 
This is a well-deserved position for Dr. Pozzo-Miller who does so much for our department and the UAB 
neuroscience community as Co-director of the Neuroscience Theme in GBS, Director of GBS Course on 
Neurodevelopment, previously serving leadership roles in CNC including oversight of CNC Cores, and 
overseeing Civitan International Research Center Neuroimaging Core, among many other areas of 
service to UAB and to the broader neuroscience community. Of course Dr. Pozzo-Miller does all of this 
while maintaining his very active research laboratory and pioneering new techniques to study neurons, 
circuits, and behavior. 
 
https://www.uab.edu/medicine/cnc/?utm_source=MC_100006781&utm_medium=email&utm_campai
gn=01242020ereporter&utm_content=Lahti%2c+Pozzo-Miller+next+to+lead+neuroscience+center 
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